
       

 

 

      

 

 

NOTICE OF DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTAL 

OF APPLICATION TO SERVE 

AS DIRECTOR OF THE 

 

LOWER SOUTH PLATTE WATER 

CONSERVANCY DISTRICT 

 

 

FROM MORGAN/WASHINGTON COUNTY 

 

 

 Please take notice that applications for appointment to the Board of Directors of the 

Lower South Platte Water Conservancy District from Morgan/Washington County will be 

received until December 1, 2021.  To be considered, you must have resided within the District 

for one year, must be an owner of real property within the District in Morgan/Washington 

County, and must be knowledgeable in water matters.  A resume’ setting forth your 

qualifications to serve should be sent to: 

 

Chief Judge McGuire 

District Court 

110 North Riverview Road Room 205 

Sterling, CO   80751 

 

 

 

 

 This notice provided by: 

 

Lower South Platte Water Conservancy District 

100 Broadway Plaza Suite 12 

Sterling, CO   80751 

970/522-1378 

 

 


